
 

Welcome back! 

We hope you all had a good break and 

enjoyed the festive season. 

We ran our holiday clubs over the 

holidays and had a great time. The 

children enjoyed taking part in lots of 

different activities. The children had fun 

making Christmas wreaths, stockings 

and reindeer tree decorations in our 

creation area. We did some fantastic 

forest school activities, making hot 

chocolate using the Kelly kettle and 

lighting fires. The children also had 

great fun playing with our snow 

machine outside. It was a great break! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 

We are very pleased to announce the 
opening of 3 new sites this term. We 
have opened new clubs at Bedford 
Road Lower School and Shillington 
Lower School in January. We are due to 
open a new club at Pulloxhill after the 
half term in February 2017. We would 
like to extend a big welcome to all our 
new families.This means we will have 
18 sites in total running throughout 
Bedfordshire and Cambridgeshire. We 
are very grateful to all the support we 
receive from all of you. We have also 
taken on some new staff to run these 
clubs and are very excited about 
building our new teams and our new 
clubs. 

Events this term. 

You may see from our planning that we 
have lots of exciting events coming up 
this term. The children will take part in 
an Ice and Snow theme week at the 
beginning of term. They will be having 
fun with ice and exploring how it melts. 
We will be having a Super Science 
week where the children will take part in 
some experiments, making elephant 
toothpaste and putting together their 
own lava lamp. Towards the end of term 
the children will take part in some 
Chinese writing and painting theme 
weeks. They will look at Chinese writing 
and different sorts of painting styles as 
well as making their own Chinese 
dragons. We are looking forward to all 
the fun this term. As well as our themed 
weeks we will be running our usual 
theme nights at our clubs. Please 
contact your club manager for more 
details. 
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Payment Options 

 

Just a reminder to you all that we 

accept childcare vouchers from all 

different companies and if we are not 

registered with the company you use, 

we can try our best to set up an 

account. 

Childcare vouchers help working 

parents afford quality childcare. 

Parents can save a lot of money on 

their childcare by using vouchers to 

pay instead of cash and your allowance 

can be doubled if your partner is 

eligible too. Childcare vouchers are 

available to use for children up to the 

age of 15. They can be saved up to 

use when you need them, for instance 

for school holiday care. 

Information can be found by visiting the 

site below or your employer should 

have information available that is 

relevant to your provider. 

www.childcarevouchers.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

To contact us: 
 
Listed below are the contact numbers 
for each of our clubs. Please be advised 
the clubs may not answer during the 
day but if you leave a message they will 
get back to you as soon as possible. 
 

07913352569- Lakeview 

07982914784- Shortstown 

07913352570- Kings Oak 

07554662791- Haynes 

07557981481- Balliol  

07824442230- Harrold 

07824555555- Greenfield 

07584251212- Thomas Johnson 

07826100012- Cauldwell 

07826100014 – Priory Park 

07826100013 – St James 

07833207070 – Cotton End 

07557364462 – Springfield 

07584041848 – Maulden 

07584438076 – Lawnside 

07799320564 – Bedford Road 

07799320516 – Shill ington 

 

Our main office number is:  

01234 930505 

Email address: 

info@kidsdawntildusk.co.uk 

 

www.kidsdawntildusk.co.uk 
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http://www.kidsdawntildusk.co.uk/

